
Dear Sirs
 
My daughter from Year 5 at Rouge Bouillon School has just done a class project on the States Assembly &
has recently visited & sat in The States Chamber (She was in Senator Le Marquand’s seat)
They actually had a debate in the States about ‘the amount of water that people use’ and concluded that
metering is essential.
 
Makes me wonder if there is any point in carrying out a review. Surely contacting the Education Dept. would
a first step in the process.
 
Mr Vincent
 


